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So, the tax paying law abiding citizens of Oregon are going to give up all the public 

parks, schools and streets to homeless people who many have proven to be drug 

addicts and criminals ( how many stolen cars are found in homeless encampments). 

We the tax paying, law abiding citizens will have less rights, less freedom of 

movement than the homeless population. 

Who are homeless due to no actions, or inactions in our part. 

But, we are being told to restrict our freedom of movement, our right to feel safe in 

our community. 

What a crazy world we are turning into 


